
NOTIFICATION 

 Department of Watershed Management 

 

The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management’s Office of 

Engineering & Construction Management Services (ECMS) has initiated the 

Thompson Mill Water Main Replacement Project to make improvements to 

the watershed system in your community. 

Please be advised that construction crews are planning trench excavation 

work along the public right-of-way that border the front of your property. The 

street will be open during construction, however residents should expect 

minimal, temporary delays accessing properties. The excavation will be 

covered or filled at the end of each day for driveways and streets to be 

passable. During active construction in your area, on street parking should 

be limited. Work is scheduled to begin in the next 48 hours.  

Our construction crews will work diligently to restore your area and minimize 

the length of impact to residents.  Also, please note all staff working on 

behalf of DeKalb County will have proper identification and will drive marked 

contractor vehicles. 

All inquiries about this project should be directed to 

p ro j ec t in fo@deka lb coun t yga .go v  o r  1 - 8 0 0 - 9 8 6 - 1 1 0 8 .  

We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to 

DeKalb County’s water distribution system. 
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